
The October meeting of GSCC was held at the Rustic Table in Pawleys Island at 
4:00 pm. There were 15 members present.  
   
Pres. Pat welcomed all.  
   
VP Maynard reported on the Overnight trip to Childress Vineyards in Lexington, 
NC for November 7th or 14th, he will get the specifics and send an email to all. 
 
Treas. David reported the club had a balance of $XXXX>XX.  
   
Pres. Pat announced that we needed a new Activity Chairman. 
   
Old Bus. 
 
Debbie W. announced that the election committee were stil working on the 
nomination and will have a final report at the November meeting. 
   
Pat introduced new member Roy Batton. 
 
Pat reported that Cars and Coffee had  to be cancelled for October due the 
heavy rains. The next Cars and Coffee will be November 1st. 
 
Pat Introduced Lee Ritchey and Shirley from Jason’s House. They thanke the 
club for its support and presented the club with a Certificate of Appreciation. 
The Club donated a check for $1500.00 to Jason’s House. Larry and Cindy 
Baine had won 3 50/50’s at local car shows and also donated all their winnings 
to Jason’s House. 
 
Pat discussed future meetings, the November meeting will be at Sam Sneads in 
Carolina Forest. 
 
New Bus. 
 
Pat discussed the Mike Casey Toy Run to Jacksonville, NC on Dec. 5, 2015. 
Cameron Village Ladies will be collecting toys again for us this year. Members 
need to sign up prior to entering the base. Lunch is $18.00 per person and cash 
or checks made out to Pat must be in by November 31st.  
 
Pat discussed the Conway Christmas Parade on December 12th, 2015. We are 
allowed a max. of 7 cars and they must be decorated for Christmas. Will need a 
sign-up by November 6th. 



If any members have any trip ideas please forward them by email to Pat 
 
Pres. Pat also encouraged all members to become NCM members as they get a 
discount on merchandise and a copy of the magazine. You can join for as little 
as $25.00 for an e-membership.  
  
Congats to the Trophy winners of the North Carolina Show. 
  
The meeting was adjourned at 4:40pm and Good food and fellowship followed.  
 
George Washnak, Acting Secretary 
   
 
Thanks Again to George for taking the minutes.	


